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Oregon’s vote by mail is something that makes me proud to be an Oregonian. Voting 

is complex and requires consideration and voting by mail gives many people the 

opportunity to educate themselves on what and who they are voting for. It’s 

accessible and doesn’t require anyone to stand in a long line or take off work in order 

to participate in a civic right and duty.  

 

If in person voting with an ID becomes the norm, then voting should be a national 

holiday and IDs should also have no cost, as both could be barriers to voting.  There 

is little evidence for voter fraud with vote by mail method and in-person voting only 

stands to limit the people’s voting power by limiting access to the polls.  


